
                           16th September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A reminder that the “meet and greet” presentations will be available on Tapestry (for Oak Class) and Seesaw for the rest 
of the school from today.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Our new before and after school club, Little Windmills, is becoming well established and if you would like to book a place 
for your child you can do so via ParentPay.  If you would like any further information about our wrap around school care, 
then please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

We have now set up the following voucher schemes to enable you to use childcare vouchers to pay for Little Windmills: 

Sodexo 
Edenred 
Fideliti 
Care 4 

For some of these schemes, it may take a few days before they are fully up and running so please keep checking back if 
you can’t find us straight away.  If you have any issues, or if your voucher scheme isn't on our list, please let us know so 
that we can register with your chosen scheme.  

We are also in the process of setting up the government tax free childcare scheme but are having some issues obtaining 
the reference code we need in order to do this due to an error at their end.  However, we are hopeful that this will be 
resolved early next week, and we will let you know when this scheme is available for you to use.   

When you log on to your childcare voucher provider, you will need to select our school; you may need to search for our 
URN number which is 120526.    Once we have received the payment for the vouchers, we will credit your Parent Pay 
account with that amount and you will be able to use this balance to pay for the before and after school club.  

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 
Headteacher  

Congratulations to Anastasia from Silver Birch Class who  

entered a Summer writing competition and won!!  

If anyone has any photography/videography  

experience and would be willing to give up their time, to 
capture the exciting things that happen in school, for our 

website, please contact us on; 

 

 

 enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk  

 

Thank you!  

 
Water beakers 

 
Please can you 
send your child 
to school with 
their water 

beakers please. 
 

Thank you  

Multi –Skills clubs 
We are able to offer two sports clubs, 
w/c 20/09/2021 after school, for a 
limited number of children in bubbles 
of Y1-Y3 and Y4-Y6 

Please use the following link to book or 
should you have any difficulty please 
phone the office. Bookings will be open 
at 4pm today.  

 

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.parents



 
Silver Birch had an 
amazing day at the 
Jorvik Viking Centre 
in York this week.  


